
Dear AAPPS-DPP members 
 
There are number of inquiry on travel support for AAPPS-DPP 2018 in 
Kanazawa. 
We will put announcement in our DPP homepage by the end of this week. 
Please check our HP. But number of support is limited similar to last year 
and support will go to mostly to non-awarded persons. 
 
We are late in sending invited notification. 
Remaining MF and Basic will be sent in a day or so. List will be also put on 
DPP HP before the end of this week. 
Regards, 
M. Kikuchi 
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